
Deputy Commissioner Flynn states we do not have an issue removing the penalties.  Sorry it 
took so long, they just got back to the office. 
 
Karen. 
 
From: Chrissy Gilhuly [mailto:CGilhuly@leg.state.vt.us]  
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 3:47 PM 
To: Mozzer, Thomas <Thomas.Mozzer@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Carr, Karen <Karen.Carr@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: S. 190 - maintaining presciption drugs outside the original container 
Importance: High 
 
Thank you for the update. 
 
The Committee would like to vote the bill out tomorrow morning and ask that you please weigh 
in, in writing, the Department’s stance on the penalty portion of the bill as soon as possible.  Do 
you think you can get me something by early morning tomorrow? 
 
Below is the Department of Health’s position: 
 
Chrissy  
We are fine removing the penalty. 
Thanks 
 
Harry Chen MD 
Commissioner, Vermont Department of Health 
108 Cherry Street 
Burlington, VT 05401 
802.863.7280 
http://healthvermont.gov 
Please note my new email address: harry.chen@vermont.gov 
 
 
Thank you for your help! 
 
Chrissy Gilhuly 
Committee Assistant – Senate Health & Welfare, Room 17 
Supervisor of Committee Services 
Office of Legislative Council 
(802) 828-2299 

legislature.vermont.gov 
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